Standard Utility Agreement/Preliminary Engineering Agreement

County Engineer, Mike Fletcher, presented the item. Mr. Fletcher stated the updated agreement in the
amount of $49,270.00, between Lowndes County and the Georgia Department of Transportation is required
for the CR 274/Lake Park Bellville Road project, adding GDOT will bear one-hundred percent of the cost.

Reports - County Manager

County Manager, Joe Pritchard, requested an executive session for attorney-client privilege to discuss
pending litigation. At 4:46 p.m., Vice Chairman Wisenbaker made a motion to enter into executive session
as requested, Commissioner Orestein second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

Citizens Wishing To Be Heard - Please State Your Name and Address

Adjournment

Chairman Slaughter called the work session back to order at 5:01 p.m. No further discussion took place.
Vice Chairman Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Orenstein second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the work session as requested.



